
 
 

Health & Safety Measures 

The health and safety of our staff and clients are our highest priority and if you 
have any concerns or questions, please contact us by emailing 
clientservices@heanet.ie.  

All reasonable endeavours will be made to hold the event as scheduled in a way 
that assures the comfort and safety of all participants. We will be adhering to any 
Government guidelines which are in place at the time of the event.  

As we get nearer to the date, if we are required to put any additional measures in 
place, this will be communicated as and when necessary and attendees will be 
informed of the options available to them.  

Social distancing and mask-wearing  

Social distancing and mask-wearing are no longer formal requirements at events. 
However, the HEAnet team encourages you to do what you feel most 
comfortable with and to please respect the decisions of other attendees.  

If you test positive for COVID-19 before the event  

If you test positive for COVID-19 in the lead-up to the event and can no longer 
attend, please inform us by emailing clientservices@heanet.ie.  

 

Additional resources  

For the most up-to-date information, please see the HSE and Government 
websites:   

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/3361b-public-health-updates/ 

https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/covid19/ 

https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/covid19/preventing-the-spread/when-to-wear-
face-covering/ 

 

Contact HEAnet Client Services Team  

Telephone: +353 1 660 90 40  

Email: clientservices@heanet.ie 
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